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ICYMI: Heller Testifies Before Banking Committee
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) questioned witnesses at a Committee hearing of the Senate Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs. Specifically, Senator Heller asked how bank consolidation affects Nevadans seeking loans, in light of the fact that community banks in Nevada continue to struggle. 
Today’s hearing, titled “Wall Street Reform: Oversight of Financial Stability and Consumer and Investor Protections,” focused on financial reforms and the effects of implementing Dodd-Frank on the nation’s financial sector.
This was Senator Heller’s first hearing since being named to the Committee. Heller posed the question regarding the lack of financial opportunities in Nevada due to consolidation to panelists from a variety of agencies, including the U. S. Department of the Treasury, the Federal Reserve System, the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency, the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau and the U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission. 
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For more information about the hearing, visit the U.S. Senator Committee on Banking, Housing and Urban Affair website here. 
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